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Téna koe <<First Name>>
Funding Doesn't Add Up

"You can't fund a new intervention strategy if you don't add new funding!," said lain Taylor, President of the New
Zealand Principals' Federation today.

Taylor was responding to the Minister's announcement to apply special education funding to children under five
who present with special needs, but without increasing the overall funding levels.

'"To suggest that you can take the money from one set of children with special needs and just apply it to a new
set of children is not only unfair but unethical,' said Taylor. 'l would expect a very strong reaction from every
parent with a school age special needs child if that happens,' he said.

'Early intervention is a good ideal' said Taylor. 'lt's good enough to be fully funded.’
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lain Taylor is the spokesperson for the New Zealand Principals' Federation
Mob: +64 (0)21 190 3233
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NZPF assures its business partners that, as members, you will contact them to have a conversation if you are purchasing products, services or
solutions for your schools that a business partner supplies. Please support our partners as their assistance to NZPF means better membership
services to you.
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